Sky Valley Property Owners Association
Newsletter — October 10, 2020

Reminder — Your SVPOA Dues for 2021 are now due!

It’s hard to believe that we are already in our Fall Season at Sky Valley, Georgia’s highest and
coolest city!

We have had to significantly alter our calendar of events this year as we closely monitored
Georgia’s guidelines on the coronavirus. Our monthly Zoom meetings with excellent Guest
Speakers were a success and will end with our Annual Membership Meeting at 3 p.m. October
28 on Zoom. Watch for an email with the Zoom link so you can join us for this final meeting of
the year. We will also be handing out our charitable contributions at this time.

Although many events were cancelled, the 4th of July Fireworks were a big success! Our new
directories were published, and Grace Guess has been busy handing them out by setting up
times for pick up at the Club. Should you not have received yours or need an extra one, contact
her at guess grace@hotmail.com or at 863-640-9777.

Although we have not been able to meet as normal, the POA is busy. We continue our
partnership with the City, the Country Club, and the Timeshares through a marketing campaign
to promote Sky Valley and support Sky Valley property values. Sky Valley has been featured in
numerous magazines and print ads, there will soon be a new billboard at Hwy 441 and Hwy
246, a web cam is being installed on top of the Clubhouse which will also display temperature
readings, and new SV stickers for auto windows and bumpers will be available for pick up at the
Pro Shop and City Hall (free to all property owners). There has been an acceleration of property
sales this year and we have welcomed quite a few new members to our community and the
POA. The POA continues to provide representation and participation at City Council meetings
and in greater Rabun County. And through our fundraising efforts we support the larger
community by dedicating funds to charities that make a difference in our area.

The POA Board is hoping for and looking forward to things returning to normal next year when
we can greet each other at the annual Welcome Back Party on June 6, 2021, and continue with
the pancake breakfasts and other events sponsored by your POA. A list of Events, Newsletters,
Minutes, Programs, and more information about your Association is online at
www.skyvalleypoa.net.

-DUES RENEWAL-

Please complete the membership form (click link to download) and return with your check this
month to the address on the form. Or you may drop off your form and check to the SVPOA
Membership Drop Box located in the Pro Shop. We would also love to hear from you with any
guestions, comments, and suggestions for 2021.

We thank you all for your support and participation!

Sincerely,
Ed Steil, President



